
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 
 

  

Swimmer of the week Well done to Ben Brolly and Abbi Sadler who showed 

progression in their technique.  
 

 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

 Comets 96.1%     Satellites 97.4%      Endeavour 89.7%      Enterprise 97.3% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.1%  

Whole School Attendance since 5th September 2016 is 96.3% 
 

 

 

Walstan House Reward Trip The children thoroughly enjoyed their visit to 

Fairhaven Gardens on Monday.  They had great fun dyke dipping, leaf litter rummaging and 

making a clay mini beast which they will be bringing home soon.  The staff at the centre 

commented on how nice the children were.  We are very proud of them. 
 

 

 

School Uniform We have noticed an increasing number of children who are not wearing 

the correct uniform.  Could you please ensure that their uniform conforms to the school 

dress code. 
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 Comets – Beau Golden, Ellie-May Greenwood, Miracle Joy Norman and Thomas Van Dop. 

 Satellites – Holly Lewis and Lexi Burtenshaw-Moppett. 

 Endeavour – Toby Kelly, Billy Mann, Isabella McGregor and Jamie Whiddett. 

 Enterprise – George Ashby, Keegan Elton, Jack Macare-Cook, Marley Reynolds 

                       and Demi Sadler. 
 

Gold Stars 

Imogen Buckley, Ashton Applegate, Mary Squires and Ben Brolly, 

Accelerated Reader 

Harry Chamberlain, Jessica White, Blessing Muzire and Annabel Blake. 

 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 
 

 



 

Football Tournament Our thanks go to the following children who represented us so 

well at the small schools football festival on Thursday.   

The children came fourth overall and Mr Easterbrook was very impressed with their 

behaviour and sportsmanship.  Well done to them all.  

         George Ashby, Charlie Clarke,  

      Jack Macare-Cook, Abram Draper, 

            Chloe Kelly, Oscar Laws, 

         Carlin Mann, Marley Reynolds,  

        Demi Sadler and Casey Walker. 

 
 

 

This week in Endeavour (Year 4) The past week has been a busy one for Year 4 

Endeavour. It started with a visit from the news hounds from Loddon Junior School who 

asked various Year 4 children questions about life at school (The newspaper will be printed 

shortly and copies will be available at school).  Over the whole of the week we have been 

busy designing our T-Shirts for the upcoming, sensational, everyone’s talking about it, 

fashion show on Friday afternoon.  

We have also been learning about the reasons for raising money for Comic Relief which has 

led to some excellent conversations about how we empathise with those less fortunate 

than ourselves. Rehearsals are in full swing for next week’s parent assembly. Be warned it 

contains jokes written by Mr Johnston!  

 

 

Healthwatch MoMo theatre group performed 

 their “Healthy Eating Show” to the whole 

 school on Wednesday.  After the performance 

 they were introduced to Nelson, their mascot, 

 who is a very large elephant.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meals The cost of a school meal will increase by 10p to £2.20 from the 18th 

April 2017. 
 

 

 

Easter Egg Raffle Tickets are now on sale at 20p each.  Egg donations are very much 

welcomed and can be brought to Reception at any time.  Thank you. 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 

Ben Brolly  Congratulations to Ben who has been awarded a yellow karate belt with merit. 

Well done Ben. 
 

 

 

Bawburgh Youth Club Friday 31st March.  This week our evening activity will be an 

Easter Egg Hunt. 
 
 

 

The week ahead:  
Tuesday 28th March – Endeavour Parent Assembly 

Thursday 30th March – Comets Parent Assembly 

Friday 31st March – End of term. School finishes at 2 p.m. 
 

 


